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Dear Colleague,

on recommendation of the Scientific Committee we are pleased to invite you to the

European Conference on Iteration Theory 2016

which will take place

from Sunday, September 4, 2016 (arrival day) to Saturday, September 10, 2016 (departure day)

at the Bildungshaus Grillhof in Innsbruck, Austria.

This conference follows in the sequence of European Conferences on Iteration Theory, which
started in Toulouse 1973. The meetings in the sequel have been Graz 1977, Marburg 1980,
Toulouse 1982, Lochau 1984, Caldes de Malavella 1987, Batschuns 1989, Lisboa 1991, Batschuns
1992, Opava 1994, Urbino 1996, Muszyna 1998, Murcia 2000, Evora 2002, Batschuns 2004,
Gargnano 2006, Yalta 2008, Nant 2010, Ponta Delgada 2012, Łagòw 2014.

These conferences have been devoted to the subject of Iteration Theory and its applications.
Traditionally, Dynamical Systems and Functional Equations play an important role among the
topics of the talks.

Innsbruck is a nice city with 130.000 inhabitants, surrounded by mountains. The railway station
offers a lot of connections to the whole of Europe, and the small but international airport also
gives connections to several destinations in Europe.
The Symposium is organized by the Institute of Mathematics of the University of Innsbruck
and the Organizing Committee consists of Wolfgang Förg-Rob (chairman), Norbert Netzer,
Kristian Kuhnert, Peter Stadler and Sandra Steixner.

All participants are invited to give a lecture (20 min + 5 min for discussion) and/or to take
part in the discussions and problems & remarks sessions.
You are kindly asked either to complete the enclosed preliminary registration form and to send
it by regular mail to

ECIT 2016
c/o Wolfgang Förg-Rob
Institut für Mathematik, Universität innsbruck
Technikerstraße 13, A-6020 Innsbruck, Austria

or to complete the .doc-file or .pdf-file and and send it by email to ecit2016@uibk.ac.at.
Please send back the form not later than April 15, 2016, even if you do not intend to participate
in the conference. Preferably use TEX-notations for the name and address in order to use a
correct spelling at the conference. If you need an invitation with your complete address – either
via e-mail or via regular mal – please indicate this at the registration form.

If you have any questions please contact us.



We hope to welcome you in Innsbruck

Wolfgang Förg-Rob
on behalf of the organizing committee


